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Thursday 1st February 2018 
 
 
 
Year 6 SATs Parent’s Meeting 
 
We would like to invite you to attend a meeting to discuss the Year 6 SATs assessments. The aim of 
this meeting is to provide you with information about when and how the SATs will take place and to 
answer any questions you may have. The meeting will take place on Monday 26th February at 
5:30pm. We hope you will be able to join us.  
 
Many thanks 
 
Miss Hulse and Miss Halfacree 
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